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June 24, 2015
4:00 P.M.

Policy Council Phone Conference
The Policy Council met via phone conference at 4:05 p.m.  The following people were in attendance:
Kassandra Proffitt
Policy Council Chairperson
Patricia Vickers
Policy Council Vice Chairperson
Robyn Gable
Policy Council Secretary
Denise Maldonado
Policy Council Representative

Melanie Caruso

Policy Council Representative 

Terina Ware

Policy Council Elkhart County Community Representative

Chris Gregorich
Head Start Executive Secretary

Greg Robertson
Governance Consultant

The discussion was to approve to amend the budget for the Early Head Start Childcare Partnership Grant to move an additional $150,000 to support the needed contractual work that would meet health and safety standards for childcare licensing.  

The motion for approval was made by Denise Maldonado and was seconded by Melanie Caruso.  All were in favor.

The meeting was adjourned at 4:15 p.m.  
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